

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

Karlstad 2019-01-16 Mia Marklund, +46 054 5401034 mia.marklund@karlstad.se UBC Secretariat City of Gdansk

Dear friends of the UBC and City of Gdansk

We would like to express our warmest condolences for the loss of your Mayor Pawel Adamowicz. This is a large tragedy for his family and friends, colleagues at the city of Gdansk but also for democracy.

Mr Adamowicz will be remembered for his hard work for solidarity, openness and democracy.

Per-Samuel Nisser

Mayor

Karlstad, Sweden

Ulf Nyqvist Chief Executive Karlstad, Sweden

405-2213